
Garnett Industrial Airport Advisory Board 

Minutes of Meeting 

Jan 8, 2021 

I. Call to Order - Roll Call 

The Garnett Industrial Airport Advisory Board met on January 8, 2021 at the Garnett airport FBO. Members present in the 
FBO were: Gordon Blackie, Tarry Miller, Tom Horstick and Pat Schettler, Airport Manager. Bill Reeder, Vice Chairman, 
and Charles Allen were on Zoom.  Roger Brummel, Chairman was absent.  

Vice Chairman Bill Reeder deferred to run the meeting to Pat Schettler and he took minutes. Pat Schettler called the 
meeting to to order at 4:05 p.m. A quorum was present. 

II. Minutes 

The November minutes and the informal December minutes were discussed. A motion to approve the November 
minutes as discussed was made by Tom Horstick,  seconded by Tarry Miller. The motion passed unanimously. 

III.   Old Business 

A.  Pat discussed the apron project. It is substantially completed with only a couple punch list items left to 
complete including final painting of the taxiway and apron, some dirt work, tie down ropes and a small 
area of asphalt which failed specs. All of these projects should be finalized come spring. 

B. The tie down issue was tabled. 

C. We talked about the 2020 Stimulus Act and what/if money might be available in the new December 2020 Stimulus 
Act. As there is over 5000 pages of information in the bill, it will take some time to see what money is available. 
Pat said he will continue to pursue monies for the airport. 

D.  The AirFair was discussed and decided to keep it in conjunction with the SquareFair on the day before Mother’s 
Day. Pat has started working on preparations for it this year.  In that the board has some questions whether it will 
happen this year, we are planning to keep it pretty basic. 

E.  Fuel price was discussed and the board made it known that the airport should try to buy fuel fairly quickly before 
prices go up.   

IV.       New Business 

A. The board had some great discussion on the new airport road placement. We are planning a meeting with local 
landowners in early February to discuss their feelings on the matter.   

B. Pat asked if board members have ideas to make the airport better, please don’t hesitate to bring those to the board. 

C. Compensation for Dudley Feuerborn’s farm ground due to construction was tabled till next meeting. 

VI.  Manager’s Report 

 Pat Schettler, Airport Manager presented his manager’s report. There were no questions. 

VII.  Adjournment 

There being no other business, Tom Horstick made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Tarry Miller seconded the motion. 
Motion passed unanimously.  

The meeting adjourned at 4:58 p.m. 

Minutes taken by Pat Schettler, Secretary  


